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PRESS RELEASE  

November 8, 2011  

 

CIAA ADVISORY REGARDING NIGHTTIME WORKS UNDERWAY AT AIRPORT  

 

The Cayman Islands Airports Authority (CIAA), wishes to advise the public that there will be various work 

underway on the apron/runway area at Owen Roberts International Airport during November and December.  

The works will involve the creation of taxiway shoulders in order to comply with international standards. The 

activities are being carried out at night when flight operations end and all activities will cease at 5:00 am each day 

before the airport reopens.  

The project, which is being carried out by Island Paving (1985) Ltd., involves excavation of the grassed areas, 

grading, compaction and paving of the taxiway shoulders.  

The CIAA regrets any inconvenience, however minor, which may be experienced by neighbouring properties from 

the use of bright lights and heavy equipment, including dump trucks, which are removing debris from the site to a 

designated location on airport property.  

The CIAA expects the project will conclude by mid December.  
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